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Important Update: UEDA Office Relocation No Longer Taking Place 

UThukela Economic Development Agency (UEDA) 

 

Dear Stakeholders, Partners, and Community Members, 

We would like to inform you that the previously announced relocation of the 

uThukela Economic Development Agency (UEDA) offices will no longer take 

place. 

We understand that changes can raise questions, and we want to reassure you 

that all of our services, including business support, advisory services, and the 

promotion of local businesses, will continue without disruption. We are 

committed to providing the same high level of service that you have come to 

expect from us. 

Our Contact Details Remain the Same: 

Phone: 071 685 6599 

Website: www.ueda.co.za 

Email: CEO@ueda.co.za 

We thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to working with 

you as we continue to drive economic growth in the uThukela District. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. S.B. Sibisi 

Acting CEO 

UThukela Economic Development Agency 


